From: Kohnke, Lisa 
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 11:28 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Follow up to Europe trip

Hi Steve,

Sending this email as follow up on our trip with MRE to Berlin, London and Milan. I left on Saturday July 8th to advance and staff MRE thru all three cities and returned to Chicago on July 23rd. World Business Chicago paid for the trip expenses in addition to various sponsors in Milan. Please let me know if there is any additional information you need. 
	MILAN EVENTS
	WHO SPONSORED

	Vehicle provided for MRE Staff by
	Giorgio Seregni

	Welcome Dinner at Pont du Ferr
	Consortio Orgoglio Brescia:
    – GianCarlo Turati

    – Paolo Franceschetti

      -Maida Mercuri

	Lunch at Ristorante Marchesi
	Gualtiero Marchesi
Enrico Dandolo

	Swan Lake at La Scala
	City of Milano
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Director of Strategic Partnerships and Global Affairs | Office of Mayor Rahm Emanuel

